
Wenatchee Rotary Foundation is a 501(c)3 charitable organization, Federal Tax ID no. 91-6048544
 

The Wenatchee Rotary Foundation

P.O. Box 1723  •  Wenatchee, WA 98807
 

 
 

 

 

The Wenatchee Rotary Club is holding its Auction “For the Kids” on January 29, 2022. For 100+ years our club 

has held many auctions and raffles for our Rotary Foundation to improve the quality of life not only in our own 

community but communities around the world. We have built parks, provided scholarships, supported Habitat 

for Humanity homes, YMCA camps and programs, built a day care center in Honduras, water wells in Africa, 

along with clean water in Haiti.  

 

In 2020, we raised a net total of over $115,683 to provide youth scholarships through the Wenatchee Rotary 

Foundation, Covid related grants for local nonprofits, assisting Wenatchee High School’s Interact Club project 

with non-profit Chelan-Douglas Land Trust, and partnering with the NCW Community Foundation to help the 

United Way shortages.  

 

This year we have set a goal of raising $150,000 with priorities to include the following: 

 Help YMCA serve more youth in our valley. 

 Provide support of Chelan Douglas Court Appointed Special Advocates (CASA)    

 Continue to support Youth Scholarships through the Wenatchee Rotary Foundation 

 Help Kids enjoy Summer Camp by partnering with Camp Fire/Camp Zanika 

 
Support the auction in one of the following ways: 

a. Donate an Item/Experience: Donate something unique that people will enjoy, a one-of-a-kind 

item, an incredible experience for a couple or small group, or something different that brings 

the attention of most of the Auction guests.  A gift certificate for your professional services is 

also welcome. 

b. Donate a basket: $50 - $200 – Donate the funds for us to create a basket on behalf of your 

organization. 

Become a sponsor: $750 - $2,500 – We have different sponsorship levels that can fit the needs of your 

business. We intend to follow up with you to discuss ways you would be willing to donate to help us build our 

communities and provide you with more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Kintner, Auction Co-Chair  Pete Van Well, Auction Co-Chair 

mrkintner@nwi.net    pete2@vanwell.net 

mailto:pete2@vanwell.net

